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Doyle, Daniel

From: Doyle, Daniel

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2009 2:57 PM

To: Cho, Caroline -

Subject: Salem Hope Creek bio letter - Magnuson-Stevens
Categories: Salem Hope Creek

Caroline,

Just to follow up with what we just talked about regarding the Salem Hope Creek bio letter...l will talk to Dennis
Logan to get the extra verbage needed for the letter to NOAA (Patricia Kurkul) regarding the Magnuson-
Stevens Act. I'll prepare another 665 so that one letter can be submitted separately from the other five letters
after all the edits are completed.

Thanks,
Dan Doyle

Project Manager

Division of License Renewal

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
daniel.doyle@nrc.qov

(301) 415-3748
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